
Notice of Public Hearing  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Intergovernmental Committee will hold a public 

hearing on the Tentative Proposed County Supervisory District Plan on 

September 29, 2021 at 6:00 pm at the Crandon City Hall, 601 W. Washington, 

Crandon, Wisconsin.  The Plan is available for inspection by request to the Land 

and Water Administrator, Steve Kircher at  715-478-1387, or by email request to 

lcc@co.forest.wi.us .  It is also available on the Forest County website by 

following the link below under the Plans category:  

http://www.co.forest.wi.gov/docs_by_cat_type.asp?doccatid=104&locid=145 

All interested parties will be heard. 

A quorum of the county board or county board committee may be present at the 

public hearing, but no official action will be taken. 

If you are a person who requires special accommodations for the meeting room, 

please contact the Forest County Clerk at 715-478-2422, all requests are 

confidential. 

Following the Public Hearing, the Intergovernmental Committee will meet to 

address any concerns coming out of the hearing to forward on to the Final Public 

Hearing which will be held on October 25, 2021 at 6:00 p. at the City Hall, 601 W. 

Washington, Crandon, Wisconsin. 

Dated this 3rd day of September, 2021. 

Forest County Intergovernmental Committee 

By Cindy Gretzinger, Chairperson 
 

 

 

mailto:lcc@co.forest.wi.us
http://www.co.forest.wi.gov/docs_by_cat_type.asp?doccatid=104&locid=145

